

THE UNION FOR SCHOOL SUPPORT STAFF

7/10/24

Curriculum and Assessment Review

The Government have launched a review of the curriculum in England chaired by Professor Becky Francis CBE, CEO of the Education Endowment Foundation (EEF). Becky will be joined by a panel of expert members in their field. The panel have put a call for evidence out for interested parties to share their suggestions and proposals to help them improve the curriculum and assessment system.

The review panel want to hear:

- Feedback on what works in the current system
- What doesn't work or isn't helpful
- Suggestions for potential improvements

They would like to hear from a wide range of stakeholders including:

| Students, pupils and Learners | Parents and Carers | Teachers, tutors and lecturers |
|-------------------------------------|---|--|
| Headteachers, and Senior Leaders | The wider school, college or university workforce | Researchers, academics and education experts |
| Employers | Local authority officers | Anyone with an interest in the curriculum |

The panel want to hear from as many people as possible and in a meeting I had with Becky she impressed upon me just how important she feels your voices are in this review. Please do take the time to share your views and share the survey with anyone who has an interest in this review including other parents and your wider community.

You can read more details about the review and make an individual submission (closing date 22nd November 2024) at: <u>Curriculum and Assessment Review - Foreword from the Review Chair - Department for Education - Citizen Space</u>

Not a GMB Member? Join today at www.gmb.org.uk/join
Want more information on becoming a GMB Rep in your Workplace?

Email; schools@gmb.org.uk